WANT TO LEARN MORE ABOUT THE WORLD?
HERE’S YOUR CHANCE TO GO ABROAD WITH AFS FOR TWO
WEEKS THIS SUMMER! FREE!

AFS Student Exchange Program is offering a scholarship opportunity this summer
in its Global Prep Program for high school students.

Choose to visit one of 19 countries! Some of the opportunities include working on
environmental conservation in Greece, volunteering to help communities in

Kenya, or exploring the culture of France, China, Russia or other countries.

For more information, go to http://www.afsusa.org/study-abroad/programs/

ALLEGANY COUNTY WAS SELECTED FOR THIS HONOR BECAUSE OF ITS
COMMITMENT TO HOSTING AFS EXCHANGE STUDENTS

To apply for the scholarship, high school students in Allegany County public
schools must submit a letter of interest of no more than one page, indicating the
reasons you want to study abroad and the country you are most interested in.

Deadline is February 25, 2016. Send your letter of interest to:
Karen Treber, Mountain Maryland AFS Chapter, at ktreber10@gmail.com
or call 301-687-0644 for more information.




